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THE VICE-PRESIDENT'S CHAMBER , 

Hon. Louis S. Collins, 
Lieutenant Governor, 
State of Minnesota.. 

My dear Governor Collins 

WASHINGTON. 

March 28, 1921. 

I greatly appreciate your very kind invitation 

to attend the dedicatory exercises of the Memorial Drive in 

Minneapolis. It is most kind of you to ask me to be present, 

and it would be a pleasure to me to visit Minneapolis at that 

time. t\y plans are, however, so unformed that it is impossible 

for me to give you a definite answer, But I will write you 

later and let you know whether it will be possible for me to 

be present. 

Very truly yours, 




